
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 
 

Spring Half Term 
 

Last Day of Term – Friday 31st 
March 2023 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st 
July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 
Monday 8th May  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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Please note that 

school will be closed 

on both days to    

children in the        

following classes:  

Year R Year 1, 

Year 2, Year 4 

and Year 5. 

School is closed due to Strike Action 

Year 3 will open on Thursday only. 

Year 6 class is open on Wednesday and 

Thursday and all children are expected       

to attend school. Non-attendance, unless      

unwell, will be marked as an unauthorised 

absence. Breakfast booster on Thursday will 

run as normal.   

NB: There will be no Breakfast or After 

School Clubs on either day. 



 

Percentage of children  
who read at home this week 

 

Golden YR—54% 
Diamond Y1—50% 
Heroes Y2—72% 

Stardust  Y3—55% 

Aladdin Y4—92% 
Mars  Y5—91% 

Cosmic Y6—92% 

Reading is for 
life and not just 
for Book Week!  

 
Well done Aladdin and 

Cosmic Class! 

Attendance  
Percentages 
Last Week 

 

YR—85% 
Y1—91% 
Y2—88% 
Y3—91% 
Y4—94% 
Y5—95%

Number of  Children 
Late Before the Close 

of Register 
 

 

 YR—6 
 Y1—1 
 Y2—3 
 Y3—9 

 Y4—10 
 Y5— 8    
Y6—14 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close 

of Register 
 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—0 
Y6—0 

If your child is in KS2 and walks to school 
by themselves, please make sure they 
leave home  early enough to arrive at 

school on time.  

Parents and carers, please  
Call the school before 9.30 am if your child is to be  

absent from school for any reason.  

 
 

 

 
 

Brixton 
Windmill  
 
 

Monday  
13th March 
2023 

896 Steps 
in just 8 minutes 

For Great Ormond Street Hospital 
 

Well done  Jay Olorunda (Jibrayah 
and Layina’s dad) for scaling the 
’Walkie Talkie Tower on behalf of 
Great Ormond Street  Hospital 
Children’s Charity. 
 

Jay ran to the top of the tower in an 
amazing 8 minutes! 
 

We are out of breath just imagining it. 
 

You can still contribute to this worthy cause by visiting Jay’s 
JustGiving page using the link   below:  
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jayolorunda?
utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=jayolorunda&
utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=d4a258d21ed4456cbd3ca151fd525bf4.  

Parents  
Evenings  
 

22nd and 23rd March 
 
The Parent’s Evening portal opened yesterday 
at 8.00 pm.  We are pleased to see that many 
of you have already made appointments. 
 
If you are still to do so, please note that the 
portal closes on 16th March. 
 

 

Please enter the school 

via the portacabin  

entrance 

Friday 

17th March 

8-8.45 am 

 

Y2 and Y3 are off the Boury Academy to 

watch a performance of the ‘Super 

Power Panto’. 

 

Please see the email from Miss Sam and  

Mr Moore that was sent yesterday. 
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